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Re: North Aurora/Aurora Water Agreement

Dear Bill:

The North Aurora Staff has asked me to write a letter to you confirming North Aurora’s
agreement to provide water to the development west of Deerpath Road. Please accept this letter
as the informal indication of the agreement of the Village of North Aurora to provide the water
connection as requested, subject to the following conditions being met prior to the construction
of the watermain:

1. Receipt of the IEPA permit;

2. Obtaining a temporary construction easement from the property owner over whose property
the temporary construction easement is required; and

3. Approval of the terms of Amendment of the current Intergovernmental Agreement by the
North Aurora Village Board and the Aurora City Council along the lines of what has been
provided.

Please accept this as the Village’s commitment to cooperate with the City of Aurora to get the
amended terms of the Intergovernmental Agreement approved, in a timely fashion. If you need
anything else from us, please let me know.

Sincerely,

DRENDEL & JANSONS LAW GROUP
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